
Healthcare with a difference! 

 

ADDENDUM NOTICE 
 

 EXTENSION OF TENDER CLOSING DATE 

We wish to notify all interested bidders of the extension of the closing date 
for the following tenders that were advertised on Friday, 18th July 2025. The 
revised closing date is Thursday, 7th August 2025 at 12:00 P.M. This 
extension is to allow sufficient time for bidders to adequately prepare and 
submit their proposals. 

 
1. PROPOSED RENOVATION AND REORGANIZATION 

WORKS AT THE SURGERY UNIT (DSU) THEATRES 
 Main Works – TNH/ITB/010/25/ENGINEERING 

 General Electrical Installations – TNH/ITB/013/25/ENG. 

 Electrical Sub Station Installations - TNH/ITB/016/25/ENG. 

 HVAC Installations - TNH/ITB/017/25/ENG. 

 Lift Installations - TNH/ITB/018/25/ENG. 

 Security Systems Installations - TNH/ITB/019/25/ENG. 

 ICT and Structured Cabling Installations - TNH/ITB/020/25/ENG. 

 Nurse Call Installation - TNH/ITB/021/25/ENG. 

 Plumbing & Drainage Installations - TNH/ITB/022/25/ENG. 

 Medical Gases Installations - TNH/ITB/023/25/ENG. 

 
2. REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR BUILD, OPERATE AND 

MAINTENANCE OF STEAM SYSTEM - REFERENCE NO: 
TNH/RFP/006/25/ENGINEERING 

The updated tender documents reflecting the new closing date have been 
uploaded to The Nairobi Hospital website: 
https://thenairobihosp.org/tenders 

Kindly note: 
 Disregard the previous tender closing date and any earlier versions 

of the tender documents. 
 Only the updated documents shall be considered valid for 

submission. 
 
We regret any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 
understanding. 

https://thenairobihosp.org/tenders

